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Welcome back to all our returning families and students! A warm welcome to our 
new students and families. Term 4 will, as usual be action packed and always goes 
by so quickly. Our staff and students have planned a wide variety of learning          
experiences for our students – please make sure your child/ren attend every day so 
they do not miss out. 
 
OUTSTANDING SUCCESS 
READING 
Hampstead Primary School is one of just 55 schools from across the state that has 
achieved outstanding participation in the Premiers Reading Challenge. This is a  
wonderful acknowledgement of all the reading our students do at school and at 
home. Two students will be selected to attend the presentation and be given our 
award from the Premier and Minister of Education. 
 
This is a wonderful opportunity for two students to represent our school. 
 
MATHS 
Our Year 4/5 class (Room 7) entered the Primary Maths Association Powerful   
Learners Challenge this year. They have been awarded STATE WINNERS!!! This is the 
fourth year in a row Hampstead Primary School has achieved awards in this        
competition. This is an acknowledgement of the high quality teaching and learning 
programs we offer here and the high levels of engagement our students have in 
their learning. 
 
CONGRATULATIONS MRS WOOD AND ROOM 7 STUDENTS!! 

From Ms Keddie… 

 

 

DIARY DATES 
 
 
 
 

 
October 31st 

Botanic Gardens Excursion 
 

November 6th 
Urrbrae Farm Tour  

Rm12 & Rm17 
 

November 13th 
Christmas Bunnings  

Workshop Rm12 
 

November 15th 
PUPIL FREE DAY 

 
November 21st 

Celebrating Success  
Graduation 

 
December 4th 

Celebration Night 
 

December 6th 
Yr 7 Graduation 

 
 
 

 
CONTACT 
 

Hampstead Primary School 

Muller Rd, Greenacres SA 5086 

Ph: (08) 8261 2248 

Fax: (08) 82661643 

E: dl.0689.info@schools.sa.edu.au 

www.hampsteadps.sa.edu.au 

Power fu l ,  se l f  d i rected learners  who belong,  bel ieve and ach ieve        

 



 
 

 

 
 

AROUND  OUR SCHOOL     

RESPECT   CARE   PERSONAL GROWTH 

Woolworths Earn and Learn 

A big thank you to the many families who took the time to collect and 
send in their stickers for the Woolworth’s Earn & Learn program. 
With the contributions from our school community we were able to 
purchase new sports equipment and junior primary play resources. 
Our students are already very keen to start using these exciting      
resources at school. 

 
Our New School Mural 

 
Notice of Materials and Services Charges for 2020 

Thank you to artist,  
Seb Humphreys  
for creating our 

new school mural. 
Doesn’t it look 

fantastic! 

2020 SCHOOL FEES 

The Governing Council has determined the 

Material and Services charges for 2020 will    

remain at $244. Extra-curricular activities such 

as camps, excursions, aquatics and swimming 

will be charged separately. 

The Department for Education has outlined a 

process for schools to determine Material and 

Services charges for 2020 as per legislation. 

Approval for the attached “Notice” has been 

given by the Department for Education and 

we now wish to inform the school community 

of the Governing Council meeting in which the 

charge is to be formally approved. 

The Governing Council Meeting will be held in 

the staffroom on 20th November 2019. Parents 

are invited to attend where parents will have 

the opportunity to express any concerns. 
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 PARENT INFORMATION  


